
Chairman Tully called the Budget meeting for the Town of Cady to order at 

7 p.m. on November 5, 2018 at the Cady Town Hall.  All board members were 

present.                                                                                                                         

 

The proposed 2019 budget was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 

Klanderman.  Motion was passed. 

 

The Special Meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order by Chairman 

Tully immediately following the Budget Hearing. 

 

A motion was made by Brian Wang and second by Shelly Ninneman to set the 

Town Levy at $230302 pursuant to Section 81.01(3) of Wi ss.  Show of hands 

vote was 9 for, 0 against. Motion was passed. 

 

A motion was made by Carla Greiber and second by Jim Mikla to approve the 

2019 highway expenditures pursuant to Section 81.03(3) of Wi ss.  Motion 

was passed 9 to 0  

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Shelly Ninneman, and seconded by Mike Tully 

Supervisor Mikla. Motion was passed. 

 

The regular monthly board meeting of the Town of Cady was called to order 

at 7:15 by Chairman Tully immediately following the Special Meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Chairman Tully to accept 
the October minutes as read. Motion was passed. Supervisor Mikla abstained 

 

Public comments where heard. 

 

Supervisor Klanderman discussed the Untied Fire future intent to ask for 

more money to put towards principal on truck payment. 

 

A motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Jim Mikla to approve the 

Timm sec 26 CSM. Motion was passed 

 

Roger Timm gave an update on the roads including, hay on 30
th
 ave, boom 

mower gone, hot tub in ditch, need tires for dump truck, near future will 

need tires for the grader and will get price for spraying next year. 

 

Bills were reviewed and paid 

 

The next meeting will be December 3, 2018 7:30 pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Supervisor Mikla, seconded by Supervisor 

Klanderman.  Motion was passed.    

 

Shelly Ninneman     Clerk 


